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WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

This year, we celebrated World Book Day by asking the children to create a “Book in a Box” 

The children have done an amazing job making judging extremely difficult!  As we could not choose 
just two winners from each year group, all children received a small treat!  Well done to everyone. 
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A place to learn where everyone feels welcome; based on a foundation of love, wisdom, & respect. 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Friday 7th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

It’s been a very busy week in school, with visits from a T-Rex dinosaur, pancake making for Shrove Tuesday, 

and burning palm crosses for Ash Wednesday for the Reception children. 

 

A fire engine visited Year 2 to speak to the children and test their knowledge on the Great Fire of London that 

has been their history topic this term. 

 

Year 3 had a Stone Age workshop, and of course we all celebrated World Book Day on Thursday. 

 
And we have our first Blue Peter reading badge on show too! 
 

 
 

There are lots of photographs on Facebook, so please do take a look if you have not already seen them. 
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SCG Holiday Club - Easter Break  
Following the success of the February half term club, SCG will be back at Easter to delivery more activity packed days.  Due 

to the popularity of the Nerf day, they are exploring the opportunity of incorporating these again.   
 
 

   
 

 

There is still an opportunity to leave feedback for the February half term club, for those wishing to. This will allow 

SCG to tailor their services to better meet the needs of both children and families. 

 

Please use the following link: https://forms.gle/chWW7gSdTGjNTtBu7 
 

 

Forest School – Friday 14th March – Reception class 
Next Friday, 14th March, the reception children will team up with Year 1 to have a joint session in the woods.  

Please send them in the usual appropriate clothing and change of footwear for Forest School – thank you. 

 

 
Knutsford Academy – Meeting for Parents – Friday 25th April 2025 at 2pm 
This invitation is for any parent from Year 4 children upwards, including current Year 6 who, although will have received your 

high school offer by then, may wish to meet & speak to Mrs Key, either prior to your child starting, or to discuss any options 
you may have if you didn’t receive an offer, but Knutsford is your preferred choice.   
 
The parent survey is still live, if you haven’t yet completed and are able to attend, please can you complete so we can gauge 

numbers – thank you.  Thank you to those who have responded, we have had a good uptake for this meeting. 

 
Parent Consultation Evenings – Thursday 27th March & Tuesday 1st April 2025 
A reminder to book your appointments for the upcoming parent consultation evenings via school spider.  Thank you to those 
who have already booked. 
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Class Assembly’s for Parents 
The New Year will see class assembly’s resume. These will be held in the school hall, starting at 

approx. 9.15am (straight after morning registration) and will last approx. 20-30 minutes.  Following 
the assembly, parents are invited into their children’s classrooms to look at some of the work on 
display. 
 

On these dates, the gates to the playground will be open for you to park at morning drop off and walk 

your children around for entry into school.  If parents could please head to the main entrance.  We ask 

you to wait outside until the hall has been cleared by the breakfast club and set up for the assembly.  

Thursday 12th January 2023 – Year 4 
Thursday 2nd February 2023 – Year 3 

 

 

School Band & Year 4 Ukulele Performance 

On Wednesday 8th February, the school band, along with Year 4 Ukuleles will be holding a performance 

in school.  Parents of Year 4 and band children are invited to attend. 

The performance will start at 2pm in the hall.  Further details will be provided after Christmas, but 

please put the date in your diaries! 

 

15 minutes Y2   -   Bethany, Ella, Adam 
Y3   -   Maggie, Blake S, Poppy, Alfie 
Y5   -    Flossie  
Y6   -    Megan 

20 minutes Y2   -   Grace, Alice, Cora, Nico 
Y3   -    Max, Hannah, George, Sophia 
Y4   -    Alexa 
Y5   -    Ellie 
Y6   -   Poppie S, Hollie, Seb, Xander, Isabella 

30 minutes Y3   -   Freddie 
Y4   -   Dylan 
Y5   -   Henry, Alfie, Hugo K 

Y6   -   Sebastian, Jacob B 

35 minutes Y3   -   Freya OS   
Y4   -   Florie, Thomas 
Y6   -   Hayden, Theo   

45 minutes Y3   -   Austin 
Y4   -    Emelia 
Y5   -    Megan, Dasha, Matthew, Elliott 
Y6   -    Poppy L 

60 minutes Y3   -   Josh, Bethany, Florence, Ollie, Jack D, Elara, Olivier 
Y4   -   Immy, Evelyn, Rory 
Y5   -   Oisin, Olivia, Harry, Cici, Hugo B, Jessica, Lily 
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New Recruits Wanted! 
We would welcome anyone who is interested in joining our FLPS team. It is a great way to get to know the school 

community and share fundraising ideas.  

 
Campfest Committee   
It may only be February, but Campfest planning will shortly be getting underway! To make it happen, we need a 

team of volunteers, so please let your class rep know if you are willing to help. 

 
Easter Disco 
The Easter disco will be on Friday 28th March. If you'd like to be involved either with the set up or supervising the 

children, then let your class rep know. 

 
 
 
Instagram: Friends of Lower Peover School      Facebook: Lower Peover Primary School Mums    email:flpscommittee@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Collective Worship 
 

Each Friday morning our Collective Worship will be a reflection of the Worships held throughout the week.  
Parents are very welcome to join us. 

 

These will be held in the school hall unless advised otherwise.  
 

As well as the reflection service, one child from each year group will share a piece of work.  We will also present our Star 
Vision, Attendance Recognition & Sport Achievement certificates where applicable.  

Team dojo winners will also be announced!  
   

We have also scheduled some services to take place in Church, these will be communicated within this section. 

 
We do encourage a calm atmostphere in school, particularly in Collective Worship and ask that parents attending remain 

quiet when the children come into the hall – thank you for your cooperation. 

  
 

THERE WILL BE NO COLLECTIVE WORSHIP NEXT FRIDAY (14th MARCH) 

 
 

Please note: There is no Collective Worship in school when Church services take place. 

 

 

http://www.lower-peover-school.co.uk/
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Weekly Attendance 

Winning Year Group – Year 1 
   

  Reception: 95.33%  
  Year 1: 99.33%     
  Year 2: 98.15%    
  Year 3: 96.97% 
  Year 4: 98.53% 

 Year 5: 98.75% 
 Year 6: 95.16%    

              Whole School: 97.42%  
 

As this is the 4th occasion Year 1 have won the weekly attendance, Mrs Maddock will 
arrange a reward in school for the children. 

 

 

Forest School Rota 2024-25 
 

To comply with our risk assessment, all children must wear appropriate outdoor clothes (long sleeve tops & 

long trousers/leggings – no football kits).   

Children must bring shoes to change into from shoes worn in the woods to avoid mud being walked through 

school.    

Hair must be tied up.   

If incorrect clothing is worn, unfortunately, children will be unable to take part in the session. 

 

Friday 14th March – Reception & Year 1 

Friday 21st March – Year 4 

Friday 28th March – Year 3 

Friday 4th April – Reception 

Easter Break 

Friday 25th April – Year 1  

Friday 2nd May – Year 2 

Friday 9th May – Year 5 
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          After School Clubs 

Spring 2 Half Term 2025 (25th February to 3rd April 2025 inclusive)  

Day Club No of 
places 

Cost Staff  Year Group(s) INFORMATION 

Monday Jewellery  Max. 14 £4.50 per 
child per 
week 

Miss Haslam Years 1 & 2 Fully Booked  

Monday Vocal 
Coaching 
Club 

 £38 per half 
term 
 

Mr Stannard Years 2-6 
inclusive 
(confident Y1 
welcome) 

Please contact Mr Stannard directly on  
jstannard@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

Wednesday SATS 
Boosters 

Whole 
Class 

n/a Mr Haslam Year 6 This club will run every Wednesday 
until the SATS tests in May.  Any 
changes to this will be communicated 
separately  

Thursday Band  £38 per half 
term  
 

Mr Stannard Years 2-6 
inclusive 

Please contact Mr Stannard directly on  
jstannard@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

NO CLUB – THURSDAY 27TH MARCH 
 

Thursday Breathe & 
Meditation 

Max. 20 £4.50 per 
child per 
week 

External 
provider – 
Vicki Dean 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 Fully Booked  
 
NO CLUB – THURSDAY 27TH MARCH 

 

Please note – All clubs will commence the first week back after any half term break unless otherwise communicated. 
All clubs will run unless you receive a separate communication regarding cancellation 

Please ensure you have paid on ParentPay to secure your place request(s) 

Weekly Awards 
 

Children are awarded individual stickers (see below) if they demonstrate any of our new values of Love, Wisdom, 

and Respect, throughout the week. A Vision Star certificate will be presented during Friday’s Collective Worship.  
Dojo’s will be awarded for team points. 

                                                
 

 
Dojo Weekly Team Points 

Red Team: 3rd place (291 points)     

Blue Team: 1st place (331 points)   

Green Team: 2nd place (318 points)   

Yellow Team: 4th place (269 points)  

Vision Stars                                    
 

Reception: Hart & Alba 

Year 1: Florence 

Year 2: Leo & Raven 

Year 3: Rex & Grace 

Year 4: Austin & Maggie 

Year 5: Emelia 

Year 6: WHOLE CLASS 

http://www.lower-peover-school.co.uk/
mailto:jstannard@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk
mailto:jstannard@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk
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Sports Coaching Group After School Clubs 

Spring 2 Half Term 2025 (25th February to 4th April 2025 inclusive)  

Day Year Groups Activity 

Monday 3 – 6 inclusive Pickleball 

Tuesday Rec, 1 & 2 Pickleball 

Wednesday  All year groups  Tri-Golf 

Thursday 3- 6 inclusive Dodgeball 

Friday All year groups Try Something New 

 
The system is live to take bookings. Please use the link below. 

Spring 2 Half Term: https://sports-coaching-group.classforkids.io/term/805 

 

Please note – All clubs will commence the first week back after any half term break unless otherwise 

communicated. 

 
 

All clubs will run unless you receive a separate communication regarding cancellation 

 

Dates, Events & Information 

2024-25 Academic year 
 
 

Spring 2 Half Term 2025 
• Monday 17th March – Year 5 class trip – Deva Centre, Chester 
• Thursday 20th March – Pre-Departure parent meeting – Shanghai trip (2pm) 
• Friday 21st March – Reception Parents – Stay & Play (2pm onwards) 

• Thursday 27th March – Parent Consultation Evening – Session 1 
• Friday 28th March – Reception, Years 1 & 2 Easter Service in Church (9am onwards) 
• Friday 28th March – Easter Disco (information to follow) 
• Tuesday 1st April – Parent Consultation Evening – Session 2 

• Thursday 3rd & Friday 4th April – Year 2 Residential (Delamere/Foxhowl Centre) 
• Friday 4th April – Key Stage 2 Easter Service in Church (9am onwards) 

• Friday 4th April – Last Day of Term 
 

Summer 1 Half Term 2025 
• Tuesday 22nd April – First Day of Term  
• Friday 25th April – Knutsford Academy – Year 4, 5 & 6 Parent Meeting with Mrs Key (school hall at 2pm) 

• Monday 28th April – Year 5 at Northwich Sings pm, plus evening concert 
 

 

http://www.lower-peover-school.co.uk/
https://sports-coaching-group.classforkids.io/term/805

